
AVON TOWNSHIP 
 

Notice of Meeting Changes   
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Avon Township, 
Stearns County (MN) passed a motion at the November 1, 2017 meeting 
to change the meeting time for the monthly Board of Supervisors and 
Planning Commission meetings from 7:30 PM to 7:00 PM beginning 
January, 2018.  Until changed by motion or resolution and 
published/posted, all future meetings of the Avon Township Board of 
Supervisors and Planning Commission will begin at 7:00 PM, at the 
Avon Township Hall, 16881 Queens Road, Avon (MN).   
 
Notice is also given that meetings of the Avon Township Board of 
Supervisors and Avon Township Planning Commission will, as in the 
past, continue to be held on the first and last Wednesday of the month, 
respectively.   The public is further notified that because the first 
Wednesday in July is a national holiday, the July meeting of the Avon 
Township Board of Supervisors has been rescheduled for July 11, 2018.    
 
Finally, notice is also given that the Wednesday, December 27, 2017 
meeting of the Avon Township Planning Commission is cancelled. 
 
Stephen Saupe 
Avon Township Clerk 
 
Published in the Enterprise Wednesday December 20, 2017. 
 


